Dear Families:

Thank you for your interest in our five full-day, 4 year old Blessed Sacrament Preschool Program. Enrollment is open to children who will be four years old by September 1st.

Enclosed you will find the necessary materials for registration. Once you decide that Blessed Sacrament School is the right place for your child, we will need a few other things, along with the registration form. Please provide a copy of your child's most recent immunization records and physical examination, birth certificate and baptismal certificate if he or she has been baptized. Included in this packet is a Release of Records form if your child has already been enrolled in a school. Please sign the form and return it with your registration form. It is expected that you will advise us of any learning or behavioral problems your child may have.

The tuition for the 4 year-old preschool for the 2017-2018 school year is \$5,100.00 if registered by July 1st and \$5,200.00 after July 1st. The program begins at 8:15AM and ends at 2:30PM each day. At time of registration, you will be required to pay a \$200.00 registration fee, which will be deducted from your account. You will be billed from September 1st through June 1st in ten equal installments. Also attached are two copies of the Preschool Guidelines. Please read the guidelines and return a signed copy to the office at time of registration. The other copy is for your records.

In addition, each family is required to sell \$100.00 worth of Ten Month Club tickets. If you choose not to sell the tickets, you must pay the \$100.00 yourself.

Thank you for choosing Blessed Sacrament School for your child. Please feel free to call me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Mr. Christopher Weber Principal

Blessed Sacrament School does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, or national and ethnic origin.

Blessed Sacrament School accepts preschool students who qualify for the Child Care Assistance Program. This program is funded through the Federal Dept. of Human Services. This program can help pay tuition expenses for students up to entry into 1st grade, and daycare expenses for all students up to age 13. If you think you may qualify, or know someone who may qualify, please feel free to spread the news. Applications can be found online at: http://www.dhs.ri.gov/Programs/CCAPProgramInfo.php